Greetings I am unable to attend today.
 The Fellowship by the Lake event was well attended, our speakers carried strong messages of recovery ; food fun and Fellowship was enjoyed by all

Had an Activities meeting Oct 25th, discussed
Glampout raffle, tickets, things that we need etc
Looking into price of printing

The campsites for Fellowship  by the lake 2022 have been secured for April 22-24.
Next Activities meeting  Monday November 22
Better Late Than Never following meeting 
 
Ils
Glenna K

